
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        
 

GIRL SCOUTS OF HAWAIʻI WELCOMES NEW MEMBERS TO  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
HONOLULU– Girl Scouts of Hawaiʻi recently appointed two new members to its Board of 
Directors. The 21-member volunteer board is charged with supporting the Girl Scouts of Hawaiʻi 
through community outreach and fundraising efforts while embodying the principles, beliefs, and 
mission of scouting.  
 
“Our generous and hardworking board members are a core piece of what makes the Girl Scouts 
such a successful organization in Hawaii’s community,” said Shari Chang, CEO of Girl Scouts of 
Hawai’i. “We are beyond grateful to those who serve on our board for their continuous support 
and commitment to the Girl Scouts.”  
 
The following two new board members include: 
 

• Erin Peyton Kippen, Vice President General Council, Hawaiian Electric Industries, Inc. 

• Taryn Salmon, Senior Executive Vice President and Chief Information Officer, Bank of 
Hawaii 

 
About Girl Scouts of Hawaiʻi 
Supporting over 5,000 girl and adult members statewide, Girl Scouts of Hawaiʻi (GSH) builds 
girls of courage, confidence, and character to make the world a better place. GSH’s 
headquarters is located on the island of Oʻahu, with three neighbor island service centers on the 
islands of Hawaiʻi, Kauaʻi and Maui. GSH is chartered by the national office, Girl Scouts of the 
USA (GSUSA) and is responsible for the leadership, administration and supervision of Girl 
Scout programs in the state of Hawaiʻi. For more information about GSH, visit www.gshawaii.org 
or call (808) 595-8400. 
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